JEWELL & BULGER, P.A.

Atorneys at Law
477 Congress Street, Suite [104
Portland, ME 04101-3453

Thomas F. Jewell, Esq. T: (207) 174-6665 Paul 8. Bulger, Esq.
Hewell@iewellandbulger.com F: (207) 774-1626 phulger@jewellandbulger.com
August 28, 2014
City of Portland RECEIVED
389 Congress Street
AUG 28 20t

Portland, ME 04101
Dept. of Building Inspections
Re: 287-289 State Street, 36-D-2 City of Porttand Maine
Dear Sirs and Madams:
Pursuant to my discussion with Marge, enclosed please find a check in the amount of

$800.00 as additional application fee regarding the application of Michal Baldwin for the
Legalization of Nonconforming Dwelling Units at the above propetty.

Yours trul

Tho mﬁ% Esq. ¢
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